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We have new works started as we seek to plant new churches.   We have seven con-

struction and expansion projects underway and in need of materials.  Our new build-

ing at the School for deaf is nearing completion.   At Queretaro the long process of 

full Mexican accreditation is completing. A new camp is being construction at          

Arteaga while we make improvements in the three other camps.  This sacred time of 

the year is traditional time for Revivals and Unity meetings.  We celebrate the               

forgiveness of sins  and the resurrection of Jesus Christ -‘God’s son, 

Putting finishing touches on the new building at Con Mis 

Manos school in Matamoros, Jesus and Michelle Zuniga 

Daniel de la Cruz and his leaders at church he started in   

Piedras Negras while also teaching at Colegio Biblico 

Replaced a concrete crumbling 

steps with modern stairs at        

Constanos with Teo Contreros 

Kids get exercise at Rio Bravo church, recently remodeled 

Mario Luna , minister 

Francis and Pam 


